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Robert J. Vollen, Esq.
c/o BPI
109 North Dearborn Street
Chicago, Illinois 60602

In the Matter of
NORTHERN INDIANA PUBLIC SERVICE COMPANY'

- (Bailly Generating Station, Nuclear-1)
Docket No. 50-367

(Construction Permit Extension) _

.

Dear Bob:
,

I am in receipt of your December 12, 1980 letter to me requesting a copy.

' of the NRC response to a letter from Russell E. Dickenson, Director of
the National Park Service, to Chairman Ahearne, dated December 2,1980

r concerning Bailly. I do not know whether I will be directly involved
in responding to Mr. Dickenson's letter or not. Nonetheless, I will
see that you are sent a copy of such response when made.

Sincerely,

,I k k.
Steven C. Goldberg
Counsel for NRC Staff

cc: Herbert Grossman, Esq., Chairman
Dr. Richard F. Cole.

?. Mr. Glenn 0. Bright
| Kathleen H. Shea, Esq. .

|. Edward W. Osann, Jr., Esq.
| Robert L. Graham, Esq.
| George and Anna Grabowski
l Diane B. Cohn, Esq.

John Van Vranken, Esq.
Clifford Mezo
William H. Eichhorn, Esq.

I Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel
Atomic Safety and Licensing Appeal Board Panel

|. _
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